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Dear Mike,

Foreign registered aircraft based in the UK
We have been giving some thought in the Department to the desirability of continuing to permit foreign registered aircraft to be based permanently in the UK.  

I attach a policy paper which explores the background, the safety considerations, and possible actions.  Although the paper proposes some conclusions and recommendations, these are very much our initial thoughts.  We need to have the Authority's views and input before deciding whether to take this forward to the next stage, which would involve public consultation.   The attached paper would form a quarry for the consultation document; an initial Regulatory Impact Assessment would also be produced.
I would be grateful if the CAA would consider the issues raised by this policy paper and let me have views on whether we have scoped the subject satisfactorily and whether the Authority would support us going forward to consultation along the lines proposed.  Specific comments on the paper would also be welcomed in order to help us in drawing up the consultation document.   I would be grateful for comments by 6 June 2005.
Yours

Pat Ricketts
Pat Ricketts






Document1

